
NOTICE 

 

It is hereby informed to all NEET-PG 2018 candidates 
who were allotted a seat in first round but did not get 
upgraded in second round that the last date of Online/ 
Offline Resignation is by 19th April, 2018 till 5.00pm 
(as per server time). Such candidates are advised to 
resign from their allotted seat by 19th April, 2018 if 
they don’t want to continue with it. If a candidate does 
not resign from his/her allotted seat within stipulated 
time, it will be assumed that he/she is interested in 
the allotted seat and joined as 2nd Round candidate 
and the rules of 2nd Round joined candidate will be 
applicable on them. 

Notice Posted on:- 17th April,2018 

 


